
                       
 

 
 

SAYING GOODBYE: 
 

This December we say goodbye to our music 

therapist Liz Bolwell. Liz has been with us for 

just over a year and has bought lots of energy 

and passion to her job.  The team will be going 

out to lunch to thank Liz for her hard work and 

wish her well on her new adventure with the 

Music Moves Me Trust.  

Jenny and Kim will continue the Southern music therapy (SMT) service 

both at the Granada Centre and in the community.   

SESSION TIMES: KEEP YOUR TIME 

Timetables for next year are being organised. Please let us know if you 

know of someone wanting music therapy or want to change your time or 

are planning on finishing your music therapy service, so we can adjust 

the timetables accordingly.   

WE ARE CLOSED: 

We will be closed over the school holidays from the 23rd of December til 

the 12th of February 2018.  First sessions will start on the 12th of February 

2018.  

 

WORKSHOPS 

This year Kimberley has presented at the Music Therapy Symposium, at 

several U3A lectures, at Canterbury University, Probus club and at an in-

service for the Allied Health at the Public hospital.  She co- facilitated the 

accessibilities concert for Chamber Music New Zealand.  There is a 

growing interest in Music Therapy which SMT is very exciting to be a 

part of.  Contact us if you would like to book a workshop/presentation 

for 2018  

Merry Christmas , from your Southern Music Therapy Team. 

Events 

 

The Cantabrainers Choir has be run by 

Therapy professionals for the past 6 

years. This is coming to an end this year. 

The choir concert will be a celebration 

and thanks for therapy professionals for 

there support in getting the choir to 

where it is today.  

The Conductor of the Cantabrainers 

Choir is our very own RMT Kimberley 

Wade. She alongside other passionate 

members of the choir will be having 

discussions as to how best to continue 

the choir. If you know anybody who 

would has the skills to assist in this area 

please contact us.  

The Cantabrainers Choir is having their 

annual Christmas Concert . With 

featuring artist Naomi Fergusson. 

Salvation Army Centre  

Wednesday the 13th December 

10am (followed by a light lunch) 

This year there is a charge of $15 this 

year with a lucky number attached. 

Tickets can be bought on the day or from 

Southern Music Therapy.  

And if you would like to know more 

about the choir click here.  

CONNECT with Us. 

Click here for our website to learn more 

about us and what we do at Southern 

Music Therapy, or here for our Facebook 

page 

www.southernmusictherapy.co.nz 

 

SMT Catch up 2017 
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